
We have been learning 
about…

9th October 2023



This week we drew our 
pictures of Mr Climbfierce, 

an amazing box creation from 
the story of “On Sudden Hill”



We looked closely at the 
illustrations and tried to include 
lots of details in our drawings.



What was your favourite part of 
Mr Climbfierce?



Dough Disco 
has been 

fun!  
Have you 

been 
practicing 
at home?



We’ve been 
practicing making 
repeating 
patterns



It was messy mark making with Miss Carol!



Can you see what we were practicing?



What else have you been up to?















Don’t 
forget 
next Friday 
we are 
inviting 
each child 
to bring a 
favourite 
teddy bear 
for our 
mini teddy 
bears 
picnic.


